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Comments: The current way that the wilderness act deals with fixed installations in regards to rock climbing is

working and enables safety among its users. Inert bolts that are placed using a hand drill have the least amount

of impact of any of the options available currently. Along with that it enables safe use of the resources and

reduces accidents in the wilderness. The proposed changes are unreasonable and not going to be implemented

well due to the huge amount of money that it will need. Leave things how they are. 


